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In the documents provided by Gate Burton it would appear that a possible 55KM of Hedgerow could be removed if this
project proceeds. This information is not made plain and was not mentioned at the public consultation indicating a
reluctance to fully brief the communities on an aspect of the full implications and effect on the surrounding areas.
Our GABE-IP number is either GABE-IP133 or GABE-IP134


